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In this era of rapidly crumbling democracy of America, it is VITAL that we do not allow 

any further erosion of the Peoples’ rights. The ability to vote by mail ensures that as 

many people as possible are able to have their voices heard during elections in 

Oregon. This bill would set a dangerous precedent of erasing voters’ rights in our 

state and our country, and we cannot allow it to pass. 

 


